
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

  
 

 
 

      
   

 
 

   
 

     
           

 
 

  
 

  
 

          
       

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 

~ TDRDNm 
NICK MANTAS I CITY COUNCILLOR 

TORONTO CITY HALL 

Suite Al-100 Queen St. W. I Toronto, Ontario MSH 2N2 I 416 3921374 I councillor_mantas@toronto.ca 

April 4, 2022 

Scarborough Community Council 
150 Borough Drive 
Scarborough, Ontario 
M1P 4N7 

Subject: U-turn prohibition McNicoll Avenue immediately west of Kennedy Road 

Dear Scarborough Community Council Chair and Members: 

In response to numerous concerns brought to my attention by members of the community, I 
am bringing forward a motion to Scarborough Community Council that would prohibit 
westbound U-turns on McNicoll Avenue west of Kennedy Road, in immediate area of 1881-
1883 McNicoll Avenue. 

As the Toronto Transit Commission (TTC) service operates a transit service on McNicoll 
Avenue, City Council approval of this request is required. 

Repeated illegal U-turns at this location has become a safety hazard for drivers and 
pedestrians. I am asking the members of Scarborough Community Council to support my 
recommendation to prohibit westbound U-turns at this location. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Scarborough Community Council recommends that: 

1. City Council prohibit westbound U-turn movements at all times on McNicoll Avenue, 
between the private access located approximately 200 metres west of Kennedy Road 
and a point 120 metres further west. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Mantas, 
City Councillor, Ward 22 
Scarborough-Agincourt 


